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20th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Race Night – Change of Date 
 
 
Please find below a message about the Race Night – the date has been changed.  
 
Dear all, 
  
Our Race Night has a new date. It is no longer this weekend but will now be held 
on Saturday 10th June, 7.30pm. 
  
We are really keen for this event to raise as much money as possible, so please 
support it by buying tickets and joining in the fun. Who knows, you could leave 
with more money in your pocket than you arrived with! 
  
Tickets are £10 each and include a mixed ploughmans and pudding. 
  
If you are not sure what a Race Night is, read on....... 
  
What is a race night? 
A race night is a fun packed lottery where you have a little flutter on the horses - 
the more you bet, the more you can win although more importantly the more you 
bet the more money we raise. 
The action takes place on a giant screen and all the races are genuine with the 
horses running for real. The races have English commentary and most are shot on 
UK racecourses.  The minimum bet is £1 but you can be as extravagant as you 
like. There will be some additional betting options on offer and a surprise race too 
making it an evening to remember. 
Oh, and don't forget about the quiz. The winner will claim a bottle of champagne. 
Good luck and many thanks in advance for your support. 
  
Warm regards, 
The Race Night Team 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Karen Bilner 

Headteacher 
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